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To: Transfusion Services Managers 
From: Hospital Relations Department 
Date: December 21, 2018 
Re: ASCP SBB or BB Exam Review March 2019 
 
The “Last Chance Review” for individuals preparing for the SBB or BB exam has a new 
name, PASS – Prepare, Attain, Succeed, and Specialize. 
 
The PASS review is offered by South Central Association of Blood Banks and Versiti. It 
will be held March 30-31, 2019, at Carter BloodCare Bedford.  
 
Please review the attached flyer or visit the web site at 
http://www.passbbexamreview.org for more information and to register.   
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